Rainbow Group
Coordinators:  Pauline Bosma and Oscar Hughes
Emails:  pauline@wearemass.org and Oscar.hughes@wearemass.org 



Rainbow has been busy!

We have been reaching out to Rainbow groups in other states. We have already heard back from groups in Rhode Island, New York, and the Twin Cities!

Israel group meeting
In March we met with a group of 20 LGBTQ+ advocates with disabilities in Israel. Pauline and members of Rainbow talked about the Rainbow Support Groups. The group in Israel told us about the work they are doing. They have been giving advice to LGBTQ organizations and disability organizations across their country. We have so much to talk about so we are planning to meet them online again this summer.

Group in the Southeast
The Hyannis Recovery Connection Center in the Southeast region of MA has a weekly online support group for LGBTQ+ people with mental health struggles called RCC Pride. They meet online every Tuesday from 4-5 pm. Reach out to Eli at plumbm@vinfen.org or 617-455-7214 if you are interested in joining the group!

DPPC training
Pauline and Oscar are giving an online training on April 15th about Understanding and Supporting Transgender People with Disabilities. The training is for professionals working in adult protective services and other related fields and is sponsored by the DPPC. Click here to register: https://dppc-professional-development-series.eventbrite.com

If you are interested in learning more about Rainbow or joining our monthly online group, please click below to send us a message!
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